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On the operating table, every minute counts 
To provide our patients with the best surgical outcomes, 90% of surgeries performed at our hospital use 

robot-assisted technology. However, using this technology can cause surgery delays if a patient needs to 

be moved during a procedure. With your help, we can change this and make sure our surgeries stay 

safe, on schedule, and as precise as possible. 

 

Patients can have the fastest and safest robot-assisted surgeries possible when their operating room is 

also equipped with a specialized adjustable table. The table and surgical robot are connected by 

software that allows them to move quickly and precisely in coordination with each other. This reduces 

the need for additional time under anesthesia which can add to a patient’s risk during surgery. 

 

This innovative equipment also allows the surgeon and team to react without delay to any unforeseen 

situations that may arise once surgery is underway. Repositioning a patient can be especially helpful if a 

patient is experiencing position-related distress – moving them immediately relieves such issues. 

 

With your generosity, we can reach our $200,000 goal to purchase the equipment and software 

necessary to update our two robot-equipped operating rooms.  

 

Your participation matters 
Your sponsorship will support this innovation in surgery, which is important to the health of our entire 

community. By sponsoring Denim & Diamonds, you’re doing more than providing cutting- edge 

equipment – you are helping us deliver the highest care possible to patients when they need it most. 

 

For additional information 
Contact Michelle Birman, events & sponsorship coordinator, at 503-413-6466 or mbirman@lhs.org, or 

Heather Martin, executive director, at 503-413-7384 or hgmartin@lhs.org. 

 


